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Unfortunately, we open 2019 with a senseless LODD. Davis PD Officer, 
Natalie Corona, EOW 1/10/2019, ambushed by a crazed gunman while 
responding to an accident.  A check was presented, at a Candle Light Vigil 
January 12, 2019, to a Corona Family representative from Davis PD. 
 
The rest of 2018 was very busy, as you will see below. 
 
Some events and presentations: 

 Winter’s Public Safety Faire October 6, 2018 
 General Membership Meeting October 11, 2018 True 

Symmetry Brewery 
 Benicia Fire Department Open House October 13, 2018 
 Vacaville Kid’s Fest October 20, 2018 
 DuraVent Life Membership December 5, 2018 
 Membership/Dinner Meeting December 13, 2018 at True 

Symmetry Brewery with Rhythm Method Band provided by 
Jason Ledford Family & Ron Turner 

 November 11-Dec 23 
 Gathered toys for Butte County first responders who lost 

homes in the Camp Fire by placing bins in several county’s 
businesses, partnered with Meyer Corp for 200 sets of pot 
ware for the adults. Partnered with Pixar for blue ray D.V.D.  
players and over a thousand movies. Wrapped hundreds of 
gifts. Had bicycles, tricycles and helmets. Partnered with 
Fatima Hafiz and her many selfless friends to prepare a 
fabulous buffet dinner. Made sure that all involved received 
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thank you letters. The cold evenings outside Suisun Walmart, 
thanks to Joyce, friends and Walmart customers. 

 All above was done with skill by: 
Joyce Oren, Jessica Ostrowski, Sondra & Dan Cardwell, 
Amanda, Kaitlyn, Stumbaugh Family, Jon Ramirez Family, 
Tony M, Jerry Olive, Fatima Hafiz & Friends and CHP, Yolo, 
Sacramento and Butte County’s friends and probably so many 
I have failed to mention. 
  

Coming up: 
 Membership meeting February 7, 2018 place TBA 
 March 16, 2019 SAVE THE DATE! Corned Beef/Cabbage 

fundraiser in planning stages and firming up venue. 
 Spring or summer First Annual Poker Run 
 3rd Annual Bill Oren Memorial Shoot September 7, 2019 SAVE 

THE DATE! 
 
Again, stay tuned, lots more to come!  
 


